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City of Gridley
Special Meeting
CFS Engineers
October 25, 2021
6:30 PM.
City Hall


Mayor Lynn Osburn called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. Council Members in attendance were Greg Yotz, Les Stone, and Justin Daily.  Also, in attendance were City Clerk Teresa Budd, Coffey County Engineer Wayne Blackbourn, CFS Engineer Jim Schuessler, CFS Engineer Sabin Yanez and Gridley residents Dee Ann Goertzen and Fred Goertzen

The CFS Engineers were hired by the county to do a study of each city in the county to identify the needs of each city over the next 15 years and to implement a plan that would allow the cities to work together on future economic development projects.  

CFS Engineer Jim Schuessler addressed the meeting with a slide show presentation and informational packet regarding a future Capital Improvement study for Gridley and on each City in the County.

The CFS engineers along with Coffey County Engineer Wayne Blackbourn would like each city in the County have 2 residents volunteer to serve on a committee. The committee will continue with the study to identify the needs of each city and develop a future Capital Improvement Plan.

The City Council will ask for volunteers at the November 3, 2021 City Council Meeting.

Greg Yotz made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Les Stone seconded, and all were in favor.
Meeting Adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Teresa Budd

City Clerk

